Cabinet Meeting via Zoom
October 30th, 2021
 Contest & Awards Report

District Governor Joyce, fellow cabinet members
We are encouraging the clubs to enter their:
 Bulletins, which must be sent to DG Joyce each month
Club Business Cards
Club Brochures
Club Websites
The above will be judged at the District Conference. All the above are important promotional tools for the club. Keeping members informed with bulletins, having the cards, and brochures available to give the public at your events as well as to prospective members, websites for the same reasons.
We hope that the Zone Chairs will promote the use of these on their visitations.
The committee will have a form to go out with the Conference Registration that will need to be filled out if you wish to enter any or all of the above contests. Look for it in the New Year.
Due to the challenges we have had over the last year and half, we have been unable to hold our conferences at all or via zoom and the Contest and Awards have not been held. We want to try and get back on track, and hopefully this will happen this year.
Respectfully submitted
PDG Wanda, PDG Debbie and PZC Dorothy

